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Submitted values are:

Name
Saj Karsan

Address
9152 klenner drive
Burnaby. V3n4e5

Email address
FIPPA Sec. 22 (1)

Rezoning application or bylaw number
Aug29th

Submission

I strongly support the new housing initiatives. For too long, we have blocked property owners
from providing housing, and we now have a crisis. Please remove regulations that prevent new
housing from being built, especially near transit.



